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 The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Economic and Social Council and has the honor of referring 

to the Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the 2021 high-level Political Forum 

on Sustainable Development (HLPF). 

 

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of Colombia to the United Nations wants 

to express its interest in presenting for a third time its Voluntary National Review 

in 2021 HLPF, in accordance with the national commitment with the full 

implementation of the 2030 Agenda and its Sustainable Development Goals. 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the United Nations avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Economic and Social Council the assurances of its 

highest consideration.  

 
 
        

                      New York, October 15th, 2020 
 

 
To the  
Economic and Social Council  
New York, NY 


